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SALE OF MICRO COMPLETED 

Bilia's agreement involving the transfer of operations in Micro included terms relating to the 
possible transfer of rental agreements to the purchaser. All the terms of this agreement have 
now been fulfilled and the deal has been completed. The day on which possession was taken 
was 1 June 2005. 
 
 
Göteborg, 10 June 2005 
 
Bilia AB (publ) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please do not hesitate to contact Bilia's managing director and CEO, Jan Pettersson, 
on +46 31709 55 00. 
 
 


